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Friday 23rd February 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Internet Safety Week 

This week your child has been learning about how to stay 

safe online. We thought it would also be useful to share with 

you a wealth of information posters which we have added 

to our website about keeping safe online. These include: 

What parents need to know about … 

• Age ratings (BBFC & PEGI) 

• Minecraft 

• Fifa 23 

• Live streaming 

• YouTube / Tiktok / Whats App 

+ many other areas of online safety 

 

 

 

Clubs cancelled during week commencing 4 March when parents’ evenings are taking place 

I am really sorry if this has caused you any issues with after school child care. Due to the size of our school 

we cannot run after school clubs and Active8 Minds at the same time during parents evening week. We 

use both the classrooms and the shared areas for parents evening leaving us no other space to run the 

clubs. We will ensure that your child will not miss out a week for their club and this will be attached to the 

end of the agreed club end date. Active8minds and breakfast club, netball on Tuesday morning, and 

Friday cheerleading will continue to run as normal that week. 
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Year 6 National History Museum 

Our Catamarans were a credit to 

our school yesterday 

demonstrating great resilience and 

emotional intelligence. They 

coped with in a very crowed train 

on their way into London, awful 

weather but kept their enthusiasm 

throughout the day. We are sure 

this has inspired them to learn more 

about Evolution in their current 

learning experience.  

 

 

 

Reminder – parking around school 

We are continuing to receive many complaints about parking during pick up and drop off times. Please 

can you refrain from parking on the yellow lines outside the school, the village hall car park and the staff 

car park. 

BSA cake sale 

Thank you to the year 3 parents who baked cakes and raised a fantastic amount of money  - £175.25. 
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PE Kit – Reminder 

We are allowing pupils in all classes, except Oppys (YR), to come into school in their PE kit on their PE day. 

Pupils can then wear their PE kit for the rest of the day. We are aware that children, as they get older, do 

not enjoy getting changed in the classroom and we will also have more time for PE lessons without 

changing. We will ask Oppys (YR) to continue to come into school in school uniform as it is really important 

they practise and learn the skills of getting changed. 

• Toppers (Y1) – Monday and Friday 

• Fevas (Y2) – Monday and Thursday 

• Lasers (Y3) – Monday 

• Wayfarers (Y4) – Wednesday 

• Sunbeams(Y5) – Monday and Friday 

• Catamarans (Y6) – Tuesday and Friday 

 

PE kit consists of: 

• Black/ navy Shorts/skort 

• Coloured house T Shirt or plain red or white T shirt 

• A red, navy, black or grey plain tracksuit (no branded logos) 

• Trainers or plimsolls 

• A School jumper or cardigan will need to be worn with their PE kit 

 

Rock Steady – Wednesday 27 February 

Due to headteacher interviews taking place next week, we are unable to host rock steady that day as 

the hall will be used during the interview process.  
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World Book Day 2024 - Thursday 7th March 

 

World Book Day is fast approaching and we hope that your child is considering 

which character they may like to dress up as for this year's celebrations! If your 

child is unable to find a costume of a book character to wear, they are very 

welcome to wear their pyjamas into school on this day.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bosham Primary's Big Book Sale Non-Uniform Day!  

 

We are inviting all children to wear non-uniform on Friday 1st March in exchange for one (or more!) used 

and well-loved books to donate to our World Book Day Big Book Sale!  

 

As part of our World Book Day celebrations this year, we will be working alongside our fantastic BSA to 

hold Bosham Primary School's biggest and best book sale yet. We invite all children to look through 

their books at home and donate any well-loved books that they no longer read to our book sale. Please 

ensure that the books donated are age appropriate for a child in a year group from Reception to Year 6. 

We do not require books aimed at an older audience for this sale. All proceeds will go towards our school 

library project, purchasing new books and recreating our spaces into inspiring places for young 

readers.  It is our hope that we receive plenty of donations for our book sale in order to make this a real 

success! On World Book Day, each child is encouraged to bring in £1 in order to buy a 'new' pre-

loved book! The book sale will take place during the school day. Any remaining books will be on sale at 

the end of the school day on Friday 8th March 2023. Please could all book donations be brought into 

school by Friday 1st March and given to your child's class teacher. Thank you so much in advance for your 

support in this.  
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School PSHE Focus for next week – Have eaten a healthy balanced diet 

Monday 26th February 

 

Tuesday 27th  February 

• 11:00 – Year 5 Viking workshops 

Wednesday 28th  February 

• Head Teacher interviews 

• 13:00  - Bronze Ambassador- CHI and Westgate 

 

Thursday 29th February 

• Head Teacher interviews 

• 13:00 - Jane and Fizzy Lemon 1pm 

Friday 1 March 

• 09:00 – Reception screening - School nurse 

• 13:20 - Singing Assembly 

 

Key dates for your diary 

• Wednesday 28th February – Head Teacher interviews day 1 

• Thursday 29th February - Head Teacher interviews day 2 

• Friday 1 March – non uniform day in exchange for one or more used books 

• Monday 4th March – JUST Toppers (Y1) parents evening – details on MCAS 

• Tuesday 5th March – Parents evenings for all other classes – details on MCAS 

• Wednesday 6th March - JUST Toppers (Y1) parents evening – details on MCAS 

• Thursday 7 March – World Book Day and Big Book Sale 

• Thursday 7 March – Parents evenings for all other classes – details on MCAS 

• Monday 18th March – Oppys (YR) to Tuppenny Barn – details on MCAS  

• Tuesday 19th March – last swimming for Year 3 and Year 4 

• Wednesday 20th March – Year 5/6 swimming gala at Arun Leisure Centre (invitations have already been sent to 

the children involved) 
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